
Islamabad 15-04-2025

NOTIFICATION

No. 0798-IR-I/2025     In pursuance of Board's Notif ication No. 0797-IR-I/2025 

dated 15.04.2025, Mr. Anwar ul Haq, a BS-21 officer of Inland Revenue Service 

has relinquished the charge of the post of Director General (IOCO), Federal Board 

of Revenue (Hq), Islamabad (stationed at Lahore) w.e.f 15.04.2025 and assumed 

the charge of the post of Director General, Strategic Tariff and Revenue Analysis 

Wing-VIII, Federal Board of Revenue (Hq), Islamabad (stationed at Lahore) on the 

same date.

(TO BE PUBLISHED IN THE GAZETTE OF PAKISTAN PART-I)

GOVERNMENT OF PAKISTAN

(REVENUE DIVISION)

FEDERAL BOARD OF REVENUE

****

(Charge Relinquishment / Assumption)

0798-IR-I/2025
Waqas Ahmed Langah

Secretary  (Management/HR.IR-I)

The Manager,

Printing Corporation of Pakistan Press,

Karachi.

1. SA to Secretary Revenue Division/Chairman, FBR

2. All Members, FBR, Islamabad

3. Secretary (PR), FBR, Islamabad

4. Second Secretary (SSM)/(ERM), FBR, Islamabad

5. The AGPR Office, Islamabad

6. Officer Concerned

7. DDO, FBR, Islamabad

8. Personal File / Notification folder

Copy to:-

103(7)/95-MIR-I/849
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